## The March Stated Meeting of the North Kenwood Neighborhood Association Tuesday, March 15, 2022, Brutalist Brewery Patio

Neighborhood Members Present: Steven Herzfeld, James Brownlee, Linda Storer, Mike Storer, Deidre Kurnett, Stephen Murray, Dane Kuplicki, Joe, Tastra, Rachel, Katie, Courtney, Jimmy, Michael and Kevin

The meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m. by Steven Herzfeld.

The minutes for February 2022 and November 2021 were unanimously approved.

## **Police Department Update:**

Officer Ozzie did the report for this month. He said our neighborhood had very low crime numbers. There was one residential burglary and 1 vehicle burglary. One auto theft. Focus current on traffic. Please lock cars and your home.

**Treasurers Report:** We currently have \$2594.27 in our account.

## **Old Business**

NKNA Flag Orders – 25 additional units ordered

Booker Creek Park Clean Up set for Saturday, March 19 at 830am

## **New Business**

Next General meeting is in May 17. April will be social event probably at Grand Central Brewery.

Reminder to renew your annual membership on nkna.org. Please invite residents to attend our socials and general meetings.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:24 p.m. by Steven Herzfeld.

Respectfully Submitted, James Brownlee North Kenwood Neighborhood Association Secretary